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association of university and college employees 

Mr. W.L. Clark 
Assistant Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 

. C.amp ijS Mai l 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

January 12, 1982 

Please be advised that Marcel Dionne did not require a leave of 
absence for Union business on January 7th, 1982, from 2:30-4:30 pm. 

Do not bill the Union for this employee's time. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 
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#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


